
 

 
           PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

Pre-Nursery, L.K.G and U.K.G 

Discontinuation of Classes  in Physical Form 
 

Thursday, 02 November, 2023 
 

Dear Parent 
 

In view of the prevailing AQI levels in Delhi, classes for Pre-Nursery, L.K.G. and U.K.G in Physical 

Form  are discontinued on Friday, 03 November, 2023. For L.K.G and U.K.G classes will be conducted 

in ONLINE mode, however there will be no online classes for the students of  Pre-Nursery. 

 

 Please note the following - 

● Check the Class Notice for the schedule of Online Classes.  

● Adventure Camp for L.K.G is rescheduled till further notice.  

 

 
 

Regards 

 

Auth. Sign. 


